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12th September 2017
Dear Parents

School Mass, Years 1 - 6: Thursday 21st September at 9am at St Peters Church. Children should arrive at church at 8.45am. Parents and Grandparents are very welcome to join us. Volunteers are needed to help walk the children back to school.

Children in Reception Class will not attend Mass and should come to school as usual.  
Meet the Teacher – There will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher and gather information about the year ahead on Monday 18th September for Year 1 and Year 6, Tuesday 19th September for Years 2, 3 and 5, Wednesday 20th September for Reception and Year 4 all at 3.15pm.   
School Admissions 2018: If your child’s 5th birthday falls on or between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018 it is time to make arrangements for a primary school place for Autumn 2018. Applications need to be made on-line at www.lancashire.gov.uk then search school admissions. The closing date is 11.59pm on 15th January 2018. In addition, parents putting St Peter’s as a school of their choice MUST complete a supplementary form obtainable from the school office if they wish faith criteria to be used. 
Choir: The choir will rehearse on Monday after school, beginning on Monday 25th September, 3.20pm – 4pm. Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 are invited, they must be prepared to commit to attend choir practice each Monday. Please return the reply slip if your child would like to be part of the choir.
Choir CD: Our school choir was very pleased to be asked to take part in the recording of the song “Golden Days”, written be Simon Cox, to raise money for our local children’s hospice Brian House. The music recording and video is now completed and the team are looking to raise money through sales of Limited Edition CD’s through a donation of £3.50 per CD. If you would like a copy of the CD then please bring the reply slip and donation money into the school office by Friday 22nd September. Cheques are payable to Mr S. Cox. You can view the video on You Tube and our school website. The song is also available to buy on itunes and Amazon. Please complete the reply slip to order a CD. 

Ukelele Club: The Ukelele Club will resume next Monday lunchtime, 18th September. Please note the Club is full and places are only available to those children who attended last year.

PTFA AGM: Will be held on Wednesday 20th September at 7pm in the school hall. Members for the year will be elected at the meeting and events for the year planned. All parents are welcome and we especially invite any new parents who are interested in helping organize events and getting involved.

St Joseph’s Family Mass: This Sunday, 17th September, is the Family Mass at St Joseph’s at 10.15am. All are welcome. Please join us for the first Family Mass of the school year.Please also see information about the Little Joe’s Club every Sunday 10am – 11am.
Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite all children whose birthday falls in August and September to a Birthday Lunch on Wednesday 27th September. The meal is the hot or cold meal of the day with the addition of a cake, balloons and hats. The lunch is covered by the Universal Infant Free School Meal Scheme for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, however there is a charge of 50p to cover the ‘birthday extras’. The price of the meal for Junior children is £2.20 or children may bring a packed lunch and join the table for 50p, including the cake, hat and balloons. Please complete the reply slip and return by Friday 22nd September to reserve a place.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Heyes




Headteacher
Birthday Lunch 

My child……………………………………….. would like to join the birthday table on Wednesday 27th September. I enclose £2.20 / 50p to cover the cost.

Signed…………………………………………..
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Choir: 

My child……………………………………… would like to be a member of the school choir and will attend the Monday rehearsals.
Signed………………………………………..

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Choir CD: 
I would like to buy …………….copies of the CD Golden Days and enclose £3.50 per CD. Cheques payable to Mr S Cox. Please return by Friday 22nd September.

Signed……………………………………………

Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303




















Norfolk Road


Lytham St Annes


Lancashire


FY8 4JG





Saint Peter’s


Catholic Primary School





Headteacher:  Mrs E Kelly





Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303




















Norfolk Road


Lytham St Annes


Lancashire


FY8 4JG





Saint Peter’s


Catholic Primary School





Headteacher:  Mrs A Heyes








